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____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
December 4, 2020
Dear Students, Staff, Families and RSU 10 community,
As many of you may be aware at noon today the Maine Department of Education designated Oxford County as “Yellow”.  This means we need to continue in hybrid models and continue our diligence in following the 6 Health and Safety requirements for schools.  Extra-curricular activities are on hold as long as our County is Yellow.  Winter sports will not begin on December 7th.  
I realize this all is disheartening, disappointing and frustrating.  Still, I believe our schools are one of the safest places to be besides your home without visitors!  Our staff has been working extremely hard to keep students learning in both in-person and remote settings.  Please know this is not easy.  Additionally, I know how difficult it is for students and families to work through remote learning.  Connections are not always working; technology and programs can be challenging and answers to questions may be difficult to come by.  If nothing else we have learned to appreciate the rolls our schools play and in-person learning!
A few reminders to all:

· On our busses, we must follow CDC guidelines and have several windows partially open even as it gets colder.  Please make sure students dress accordingly.

· If you have a positive case in your family or if you have questions about potential exposure or how you are feeling, you may reach out to your school nurse to discuss this confidentially.

· No one is allowed in any of our buildings or on our grounds without a face mask as these are considered public property.  

Finally, we are in the home stretch.  2.5 weeks until the holiday break and then on to a new year.  Thank you for doing everything you can to stay safe and healthy!
Sincerely,

Deb Alden
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Superintendent of Schools





Leanne Condon, Director


Curriculum, Instruction, & Assessment





Leah Kaulback


Business Manager
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